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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

Where:  Peatt Road, north of Goldstream Intersection 

When:  Monday, October 22, 2018 to Friday, October 26, 2018 from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm.  

What:  Road Work  
 
Please be advised that Monday, October 22, 2018 to Friday, October 26, 2018, road work will be taking 
place on Peatt Road north of the Goldstream intersection.  Traffic will be single lane alternating between 
7:00 am and 7:00 pm. 
 
Traffic control personnel will be on site. Motorists please be aware.   We apologize for the inconvenience. 
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